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Newsletter to members 

 

WORLD RALLY CHAMPIONSHIP LUNCHEON – Thursday 12th September 2019 

The World Rally Championship luncheon with special guest speaker Hayden Paddon was very successful 

and those who attended were treated to an insight into what is involved in the preparation for a rally. 

Our thanks go to member Peter (PJ) Johnston for his arrangements and invaluable contribution to the 

success of this luncheon. 

 

CARBINE CLUB LUNCHEON CANCELLED – Friday 15th November 2019  

The proposed luncheon to be held on Friday 15th November 2019 has unfortunately been cancelled.    

We were attempting to have a luncheon to celebrate the success of the Silver Ferns World 

Championship win.     Unfortunately, despite Fiona Allan’s efforts to try and line up speakers for this 

luncheon, in the end the timing did not work, and we have now run out of time to arrange an alternative 

speaker or date for a luncheon prior to Christmas.     This is very disappointing but unavoidable at this 

stage. 

If any member has any suggestions on potential speakers or contacts that may be able to assist with a 

potential speaker, please contact Vicky Latta or any member of the Committee.   

 

CHRISTMAS BARBEQUE – Sunday 15th December 2019 

The Christmas barbeque for Carbine Club members and their husbands/wives/ partners will be held this 

year at Brothers Brewery, 5 Akiraho Street, Mount Eden on Sunday 15th December, commencing at 

3pm.  Our thanks once again to Fiona Allan and her partner, Anthony Browne who has offered the 

premises for our Christmas function.      

 

We look forward to seeing you there and would appreciate early advice on whether you can attend or 

not for catering purposes.     Please contact Vicky Latta on vicky@latta.co.nz or 021 681 224. 

 

Regards 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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